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Some rural water customers in Sullivan County have been placed under a precautionary boil advisory
because of an overnight water main break.  Affected are all customers on Route T, from Route C
south to Tiger Road.  It also includes Tiger Road from Route T to Texas Road.  Others are Sumter,
Shell, and Rolling Road, all in Sullivan County.
The advisory to boil water used for cooking and drinking will be in effect until further notice is issued
by the Sullivan County Public Water Supply District #1 office in Milan.
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